
                                                                               Scott County Board of Supervisors  
    March 14, 2023 8:00 a.m. 

 
The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Beck, Dickson, 

Maxwell, Paustian, and Rawson present.  

Auditor Kerri Tompkins reviewed with the Board that only 3 of the 4 school 
elections would be canvassed today. Davenport will be canvassed Tuesday March 21, 
2023. Scott County is the control county and must wait for Muscatine County to canvass 
their portion. She also gave the turnout amount for Bettendorf at 15%. Historically there 
has been around a 3% turnout for school special elections. She also informed that we 
are not the control county for Calamus-Wheatland or Durant, so she did not have 
results. 

Supervisor Maxwell asked about the number of precincts in Bettendorf. 

Auditor Tompkins stated that historically two precincts have been enough and the 
Library has always been a popular location. 

Supervisor Beck asked what Calamus-Wheatland and Durant were voting on. 

Elections Manager James Martin stated that both were voting on general 
obligation bonds. 

Supervisor Paustian asked about the cost of the elections. 

Auditor Tomkins reviewed that these elections are reimbursable by the schools. 

 Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Dickson a motion approving the Canvass of 
Votes for the Bettendorf, Calamus-Wheatland & Durant schools Special Election on 
March 7, 2023. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Dickson, seconded by Maxwell at 8:06 p.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                                 Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
________________________ 
 ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins  

      Scott County Auditor 
 

A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


